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https://www.un.org/en/ga/screform/77/pdf/2023-05-03-ign-cochairs-mexican-proposal.pdf
https://www.un.org/en/ga/screform/77/pdf/2023-08-01-liechtenstein.pdf
https://www.un.org/en/ga/screform/78/pdf/2023-11-30-cochairs-letter-l69-model.pdf

model, the IGN will proceed to the next model (presentation + discussion). On the second day,
Tuesday, 23 January, the three models will be discussed in a single closed interactive dialogue
without webcast, in which delegations will be invited to reflect on the models and the
relationship with other models, including those not presented, and to put forward ideas for
bridging differences between models and moving the discussion in the IGN forward in the five

cluster areas.

Delegations that are scheduled to present models at the first meeting are invited to
contact the Co-Chairs in case any specific arrangements (power point presentations etc.) are

required for the presentation of their model.

Other Member States and Groups of States are encouraged to submit their proposals
to the Co-Chairs for circulation and publication on the repository for subsequent model
discussions envisaged for the remaining IGN meetings that have been scheduled. The Co-
Chairs also reserve the possibility to revert to models that have been revised and redrafted

on the basis of the feedback received at the first discussion of the model.

Questions regarding the upcoming meetings and submissions of models should be sent

per e-mail to fahadalajmi.kuwaitmission@gmail.com and

raphael.ruppacher@bmeia.gv.at.

Finally, the Co-Chairs would like to extend to all delegations their best wishes for the
holidays and for the New Year 2024.

Please accept, Excellencies, the assurances of our highest consideration.
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